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House Committee on Revenue 

 

Re: House Bill 2977 

 

Dear Chair Representative Nathanson, Vice-Chairs Representatives Reschke and 

Walters and members of the Committee:  

 

I am opposed to more taxes for just about any reason. But of course any time 

politicians come up with increases in current ones or new ones it's always for 

something really, really needy. There's never a move to cut back somewhere else. 

Or, god forbid, wait until the economy can afford it.  

 

When I travel in state I do not appreciate having to pay more. The last time the total 

taxes came to over $60.00. Nearly one third the cost of the room! 

 

It's not going to happen any time soon but some day we'll get some politicians in 

office who won't treat citizens as cash cows.  

 

More taxation. Just what the populace needs. Thanks for making living in Oregon 

even more expensive. 

 

Richard Wisner 

 

 

 

 

 


